Dear (Manager's Name),
I hope this message finds you well.
I am writing to request your support in obtaining funding for my membership of the
Association for Perioperative Practice (AfPP). As a dedicated perioperative practitioner, I believe that this membership would provide significant benefits to my personal development and our department’s overall performance, and also enhance care for our patients.
The AfPP offers a wealth of resources, including access to up-to-date research, best
practices, educational materials, and networking opportunities with other professionals in the field. Being connected in this way will allow me to stay updated with
advancements in perioperative care, improve my personal skills, and bring new innovative ideas back to our workplace.
I am confident that this membership will not only contribute to the department but also support us in providing the highest quality care to our patients.
I would greatly appreciate your consideration of this request. The cost of the annual membership is £126, and I am happy to provide further details if needed. Thank you for your time and support in helping me further my professional development.


Kind regards (Your Name)
